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Dear Parents, 
 
You will hopefully, if your child has managed to keep it in their book bag and not lose it between the classroom and you, have received a 
copy of our most recent Ofsted Report tonight. 
 
This report will also be available on the school website and will be published on the ofsted website next week sometime. 
 
We are of course thrilled with the report and the exceptionally positive comments that run through the entire report, most especially 
about your children, their positive attitudes towards learning, their behaviour and the progress they make at our school. 
 
Please do take the time to read through the report and celebrate our successes which have been so positively written about by Ofsted. 
 
Fundamentally, we are here for the children, to give them an environment in which they can feel safe, thrive and flourish. More than that 
though, the school is a growing community and your contributions as parents to both your own children’s learning and development and 
our school as a whole are immeasurable. 
 
In addition, the staff of the school do a fantastic job and this is clearly reflected in the report. They go over and above to make sure 
children’s needs are put first and that learning is bespoke to them and their needs. It is a testament to their hard work and commitment 
that our school is held in such a good light in the local area and why so many people want to be a part of our school. 
 
Integral to the above is our school Governing Body, who both support the school in its drive to continually improve but also hold us to 
account. Over and above their jobs and family roles they give their time to the school and this is very much valued. 
 
We know we don’t get everything right every time and sometimes things do not go quite according to plan but we do want our school to 
get better and better and we obviously value all your contributions and support in helping us achieve that. 
 
If you have any questions about any aspect of the report, please do not hesitate to speak to us. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Simon Billings 
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